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-----Original Message----- 
 
Sent: September-20-16 1:51 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Rezoning Reference #15-25 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                            
                                                            September 20,2016 
 
To: the Burnaby City Hall 
Re: Rezoning Reference #15-25 
 
I was informed by a sign and a letter that there will be some rezoning in my neighbourhood.  I want to 
commend the developer, Ward McAllister who has designed the new residential units on Stride 
Avenue.  This development company is sensitive to the surrounding environment. The enhancement of 
Byrne Creek in our neighbourhood was a good decision. I am confident that the developer has examined 
the surrounding environment of this new building proposal.  I hope the development company will once 
again design residences that are architecturally and functionally appealing.  I noticed that there are only 
a few one level townhouses in the area.  Could there be more one level townhomes with one or two 
bedrooms? Will this be a consideration when more market multiple family buildings are being planned 
in our neighbourhood?  Retirement people may prefer homes without stairs.  Is there any particular 
reason why the new units are six stories? I hope these comments and questions will help to guide the 
rezoning process.  Thank you for taking the time to consider the views in this letter.       
 
Submitted by: Mr.R.Lowe 
                       #106-7168 Stride Avenue, 
                       Burnaby,B.C. 
                       V3N 1T7 
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